From: AGO - CAP

To:

Subject: Public Records Act Request 2024-05500
Date: Monday, June 10, 2024 10:39:53 AM
Attachments: 2024-06-04 Perry PRA request.pdf

2024 06 10 CAP response to Perry - Files Reviewed Redacted BatesStamped - 2024-05500.pdf
2024-06-10 CAP response to Perry w document.pdf

Dear Madison Perry,

Please see attached in response to your Public Records Act request.
Sincerely,

Crystal Baldwin

Consumer Assistance Program
Office of the Attorney General
Mailing Address:

109 State Street

Montpelier, VT 05609-1001

Hotline: 800-649-2424
Website: ago.vermont.gov/cap



CHARITY R. CLARK TEL: (802) 828-3171
ATTORNEY GENERAL
Www.ago.vermont.gov

STATE OF VERMONT
OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
109 STATE STREET
MONTPELIER, VT
05609-1001

June 10, 2024

Via email to
Madison Perry

I

Newport, Vermont 05855

Re: Public Records Request 2024-05500
Dear Madison Perry,

| write in response to your Public Records Act request dated June 4, 2024, and received June 5,
2024, a copy of which is attached for your convenience, seeking records of “public complaints
for the non profit Jenna’s Promise in Johnson VT,” between 2020 and 2024. To satisfy this
request, we searched our records for “Jenna’s Promise”.

Our office located one record which is attached (Attachment “2024 06 10 CAP response to Perry
- Files Reviewed_Redacted_BatesStamped - 2024-05500", page 000001). Personal information
has been redacted pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 317(c)(7).

To the extent you feel information has been withheld in error, you may appeal to the Deputy
Attorney General, Robert McDougall. Such appeal should be in writing:

Robert McDougall

Deputy Attorney General
Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street

Montpelier, VT 05609-1001

Thank you for contacting the Vermont Attorney General's Office.
Sincerely,
Crystal Baldwin

Consumer Assistance Program
Office of the Attorney General



From:

To: AUD - Auditor
Subject: Re: Form submission from: Reporting Various Potential Fraud, Waste or Abuse
Date: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 12:17:30 AM

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize

and trust the sender.
Good morning,
I am reviewing my emails and do not recall submitting this complaint. I wish to revoke

submission of this complaint and the removal of my name from any documentation ieﬂaim'ng

to it. Thank you so much and I appreciate your understanding. Best,

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Monday, January 3, 2022, 10:43 PM, Office of the Vermont State Auditor
<aud.auditor(@vermont.gov> wrote:

Submitted on Monday, January 3, 2022 - 10:43pm
Submitted by anonymous user: [174.242.76.39]
Submitted values are:

First Name:
Last Name:
Email Address:
Phone Number:
Street Address:
City:
State: Vermont
ZIP Code:
Type: Other
Description: Jenna’s Promise a nonprofit organization. I

believe that they are fraudulent with their grant money they received from

the federal government as their family keeps a percent of the profits. They
advertise to the community that they are paying for treatment but they only
pay for it when it’s free and paid for by VT Medicaid. I think it’s false
mnformation to ask the community for donations and not use the money to help

the oirls. There is a lot of things that are shady. —
_. They are also verbally abusive at times.

They only pay for sober housing when they own the property. They doubled the
cost of rent. It’s just sad and I wanted to bring it to someone’s
attention 1. Thanks

The results of this submission may be viewed at:

https://auditor vermont. gov/node/ I G

CAP000001

10/06/2024





